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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

There were no odor reports in the month of December.

Installation of #1 WAS pump has been completed and the pump is on line.

The thickened sludge storage tank has been flushed and drained for the winter.

Two rebuilt pumps for Station A have been installed and are operational. A third pump has been

ordered so as to have a spare pump available in case of failure.

The Thompson portable trash pumps have had float system installed on one 4 inch and one 6

inch pump. We can now use these pumps to control wetwell levels if needed in emergency

bypass situations.

EIS, our instrumentation contractor, has been on site to repair SCADA, set up pump station flow

meters so we are now recording flow from the recently installed flow meters.

The gravity thickener drive went into overload. When the thickener was drained to determine the

cause we found that several flights and the truss rod supporting members had rotted away and

will need to be replaced. A repair was made to make the equipment operational while parts are

ordered for complete repair.


